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Next week, our whole school ethos theme will be:
We are working hard to achieve our own dreams and goals

Dear parents and carers,

It has been a busy week but helped by the lovely weather for some of the week. It is amazing to see how
sunshine gives us all a tonic and how children love the freedom of No Coats!

Thank you to those parents who were able to join us yesterday at the Cliffe House meeting, | am aware it
was an early start and many of you have work commitments. Hopefully you all received the information
yesterday if you were unable to attend. We will be having another meeting with the children nearer the
time to build up the excitement. If you have any questions please contact me. Mrs Jackson (Queen of
Residentials) will be joining Miss Beaumont and myself for this trip.

Well done to all the children who performed today in the Spring festival, | felt so proud of you all. We
will see some of you next week for the singing competition.

I am looking forward to seeing you at the FPTA Ball on Saturday.
In English we have been working on our writing skills, writing less but concentrating on details and

making the piece of writing interesting. The children were asked to write a letter to the Hedgehog
Rescue asking for their help to save the hedgehogs and ideas about keeping them safe. In phonics we

have been looking at commands and questions in level 6 and plurals in level 5.

In Maths we have been focusing on dividing by two and looking at odd and even numbers both in
written and practical tasks. We are encouraging the children to share the different strategies with each
other, this can be a tricky skill to grasp.

Homework — this weekend the children have been asked to complete a reading comprehension all about
hedgehogs. Encourage children to read the text and see if they can answer the questions independently
— some help may be needed.

Reading, spellings and test corrections, please complete these using the purple polishing pens.

Time table next week.

Kind Regards

Kimberley Sibson and Kelsey Beaumont

Calendar Dates
Monday 25 March Spring Festival — Singing 1.30pm
Tuesday 26 March FPTA Bags2School collection
Wednesday 27 March Spring Festival — Instruments 9.30am
Thursday 28 March Spring Festival — Piano 9.30am

Term ends 3.30pm (No HAC or Clubs)




